
Mattawan Athletic Boosters 2017-2018 
Quarterly Meeting #3 
Sunday, February 11, 2018 
Minutes 

In attendance: Scott Sanderson, Renee Sanderson, Kelly McKinley, Christi Usher, 
Kelly Herrmann, Rya Brown, Steve Norton, Rachel Flachs, Noah Krzan, Lynn 
Kelley, Chad Conklin, Pam Kolinski Topher Ropp, Shannon Melvin, Gregg 
Rutgers,  

With regrets; Kim Ditto and Tara Conklin 

Welcome-Scott Sanderson called the meeting to order at 7:04 

Treasurer's Report-Pam Kolinski 
                  Current Balance shows at $26,451.10. Scoreboards have been paid 
for. Also  
                  includes recent requests from swimming, basketball and football. We 
did receive 
                  our 501(c)3 status, now waiting for the federal tax exempt ID.  

Fundraising-Shannon Melvin 
                   Bowling for Boosters was a success. 73 bowlers, 17 lane sponsors, 14 
baskets  
                   donated. The event raised $3,700.00. Gregg Rutgers has agreed to 
help 
                   with fundraising. Hoping to re-energize events. 

Sponsorship- 
                  Kim Ditto will be retiring in May. Need to to find a new Sponsorship 
Chair 

Spirit-Kelly McKinley 
                  Kelly retiring in May. Need a new Spirit Chair 
                  Hockey, Swimming and basketball all purchased spirit wear through 
Boosters 

Scoreboards-Gopher Ropp 
                   Working with Daktronics regarding quotes for indoor scoreboards.  
Spring sports 
                   using football scoreboard need to be reminded to announce sponsors. 

Open Floor 



                    Noah Krzan introduced himself as the Ass't Track coach and Head 
Coach for 
                     Cross Country. 
                    Ryan Brown thanked Boosters for the purchase of new football 
uniforms.  
                    Rachel Flachs, swim coach, thanked Boosters for new parkas. 
                    Gregg Rutgers is working on the banners that will show the history of  
                    achievements from the sports teams 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:10 
Next meeting will be May 6, location to be determined 


